
 

 

Dear East Allegheny Community: 

 

We hope that all of you and your families are doing well in these uncommon times.  We continue to 

have our students and our families in mind and are working hard here at East Allegheny to make 

education and other student services available until we are able to resume normal operations.    

We want to assure you that we consider looking after the well-being of our students to be essential, 

particularly during these challenging times which may be causing additional stress to our students and 

families.    Our school counseling staff and administration are working closely with agencies such as TCV 

Community Services and Wesley Family Services to provide the following: 

 Telephone/virtual school counseling services including  individual student and parent meetings, 
college & career  preparation, addressing  academic concerns, and referrals for additional 
services. 
 

  Virtual Student Assistance Program meetings weekly to receive referrals from teachers, other 
staff, and families regarding students for whom they have concerns.  The Student Assistance 
Program is composed of school district professional staff who are trained to gather information 
and refer students to available resources for help.   
 

 Tele-therapy for students who have been receiving school based therapy through TCV 
Community Services or drug and alcohol counseling through Wesley Family Services.  Screenings 
to determine possible service needs are also available. 

 

Detailed information on how to access these services is now on the counseling page at the East 
Allegheny School District Website,  https://www.eawildcats.net/.  Please reach out to a member of the 
East Allegheny School District team if we can assist your family at this time. 

 

  

https://www.eawildcats.net/

